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City of Stamford, Connecticut
Inteb-Office Corkesponuence

Hay 19, 1986

Mr. Carmine Speranza, Jr.
Fire Marshal
Fire Department
629 Main Street
Stamford, Connecticut 06901

Dear Mr. Speranza:

The Board of Ethics considered the questions raised re
a video camera and foam donated to the Fire Department, as
described in your letters of January 29 and March 11, 1986,
and enclosures therein.

Since the donations were made to the Department and not
to any individual, the Board of Ethics does not see any
violation of the Code of Ethics.

It must be stressed, however, that these, and any other
materials donated to the Department, must be used for
official business only and must not be put to any personal
use.

ALrzl

Board of Ethics
Athanasios Loter,
Chairman

cc: Joseph Vitti, Fire Chief
Diane Handley, Fire Commissioner
Mildred Perillo, Chairman, Appointments Committee

/Lois Pont-Briant, Town Clerk
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